
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

11.05.2022 
 

Re: School Admissions –  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The application round for reception pupils for September 2022 has now opened. The applications 

must be made by an adult who has parental responsibility for the named child, and a 

completed application form must be received for every child for whom a reception place is 

requested. Proof of address and proof of the child’s date of birth is also required in support of all 

applications. This will be required when a place has been granted at our school. 
 

If you require a place at All Saints Catholic Primary School you will need to apply to the 

Governors at the school and complete our own admission form, (not the one sent out by the Local 

Authority.) 

Our application form is on the school website and will be available to collect from school and 

returned in person, or they can be e-mailed to the clerk above. 
 

All Saints application forms are under Admissions on the School website at: 

allsaintsrcprimary.co.uk 
 

Guidance Notes 

• Nursery Pupils - If your child currently attends our Nursery and you would like them to attend 

the Reception Class next year, please complete the application form and return it to the School 

Office for the Governors attention. The application form can be collected from school or 

downloaded from the school website.  

• Decision letters for Reception will be issued to parents notifying you of the outcome of your 

application. 

• Governors will make every effort to ensure that all pupils who have attended Nursery are allocated 

a place in Reception Class.  

• If there is a shortage of places the school’s admission criteria will come into force. 

• Year 6 Pupils - If your child is due to leave All Saints and move onto Secondary School this year, 

please fill out the appropriate forms in good time this term. For a Secondary School in Blaenau 

Gwent please list a school of your choice and return the form to the Local Authority. If you want 

your child to attend Bishop Hedley R.C. High School, then please complete their own admission 

form. You will be given more information due course. 
 

       If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to either ring or e mail school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. J Price 

Headteacher 

All Saints Catholic Primary 

Heol yr Ysgol, Ebbw Vale, NP23 6QP 

Headteacher: Mr. J Price BSc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Tel: 01495 303631 
 

School Clerk: Nicola.davies1@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk 


